
Minutes  

Advisory Board meeting June 6, 2016 

 

Members present: 
Brian Wilson 
Dawn Egan 
Joanna Beckman 
 
Members not present: 
Aaron Dixon 
Lori Sandoval 
Maria Nye 
Norman Mah 
Richard Sorem 
Shellie Anderson 
 
Guest: 
Dr. Terri Armstrong 
Andy Ruptley 
Garrett Taylor 
Brian Murphy 
 
 
Garrett presented the members with a draft of the handbook for their 
review. There were not enough members for a quorum, so no action 
was taken on any items. 
 
The following topics were discussed during the meeting: 
 
Garrett is hoping to arrange a tour for the Business students with 
Google and Tesla. 



Gunsmithing and Auto are exploring new Entrepreneur programs. 
 
There was discussion on what classes are being dropped and what 
classes are being expanded. 
 
Discussion on how the Administrative office degree is being re-done to 
meet the needs of today’s technology. 
 
The Business Plan competition between the high schools with FBLA  
Brian Murphy gave a review of the Business classes being taught at 
High Desert State Prison and the plans to expand the program to CCC. 
 
The program at High Desert is proving to be successful and is being fully 
supported by the staff at the facility. 
 
Brian also proposed that in the future he would like to have a 
competition between the incarcerated students using the Business Plan 
ideas. 
 
There is a possibility that more grant money may become available in 
the future to help further expand the incarcerated program. 
 
In the fall 2016 11 sections will be taught at High Desert State prison. 
 
Andy discussed some new computer programs /software he would like 
the business department to pilot. Inter-link was one of the programs he 
discussed. This is a new and progressive way of inter acting with 
students and also for the faculty to grade and return work. It is a way 
also student can turn in their work and retrieve their work from any 
location. 
 



Garrett stated the IPR will be ready for review in August. He would like 
the committee to possibly meet again in late August or early 
September. 
 
Meeting adjourned.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


